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No CFC or H-CFC Use Policy 
 
 
The Bristol Warren Regional School District bans the use of CFC or HCFC-
based refrigerants in building heating, ventilating, air conditioning and 
refrigeration (HVAC & R) systems, as well as the installation of CFC or 
HCFC-based refrigerants in heating, ventilating, air conditioning and 
refrigeration (HVAC & R) systems in all newly constructed buildings 
district-wide.   
 
For all renovation projects, replacement of any equipment that utilizes 
CFC or HCFC-based refrigerants and is over ten (10) years old will be 
required.  
 
In addition, the Superintendent of Schools shall designate personnel in 
the Bristol Warren Regional School District to develop and implement a 
plan to phase out the use of such refrigerants in all existing equipment 
within five years. 
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